
 

    Types of support: 
 

 Ideas and suggestions for making accommodations or adaptations to the child care    
environment to create inclusive classrooms. 

 

 Resources, recommendations, information, and specific strategies to respond        
effectively to the array of behaviors children may exhibit. 

 

 Training opportunities on a range of topics related to child development, child care 
environment, challenging behaviors, assessment, and inclusion. 

 

 Assistance on engaging parents as partners and sharing difficult messages. 
 

 Information on services and resources available through other agencies. 
   

      Assistance and consultation by: 
 

                 Phone calls                 Emails              On-site visits     Resources and information 

 
 

 Expect a response to a Warm Line request within 2 business days. 
 
 
 
 

Contact Molly Clement, CCRN Warm Line Inclusion Specialist, at the phone     

number or email listed above.  
 

Molly works with Jackson County Early Intervention/Early Childhood Special         

Education and is also coordinating the CCRN Warm Line to support early learning            

programs. Call the Warm Line with concerns, for ideas or suggestions, or just to 

talk over a situation.                 

Funded by the Oregon Council on Developmental Disabilities Inclusive Child Care Program 

 

FREE Consultation Support for Child Care Centers, 

Family Child Care Homes & School-Age Programs 
 
 
 

 

The Warm Line is a FREE program to offer assistance and consultation to support            

quality, inclusive child care and education for all children, including those with disabilities, 

challenging behaviors, or special health care needs. Any early educator should contact the 

Warm Line if they have concerns or are not sure how to best meet the needs of a child.   

 

Warm Line  
Services 

 

Jackson County and Josephine County 

———————————-———- 
 

Molly Clement 

(541) 842-2590 

warmline@soesd.k12.or.us 

CCRN Warm Line Inclusion Specialist 
  
  

http://www.ocdd.org/

